
News story: Pricing guidance review
2018: Consultation outcome

During 2018 the SSRO reviewed three areas of its existing statutory guidance
on Allowable Costs and adjustments to the baseline profit rate.

We engaged with stakeholders on these aspects of the guidance during summer
2018 and consulted publicly on proposed guidance changes from October to
December 2018.

We received 13 responses to our consultation, which we have considered in
finalising the changes to guidance and the outcome of the consultation is now
available.

The revised guidance will apply to qualifying defence contracts and
qualifying sub-contracts entered into on and after 1 April 2019, replacing
the existing guidance in those areas.
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